
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

November 19, 2003 
 

 

 
 

 
To The Honorable 
Common Council of the City of Milwaukee 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 

Dear Members of the Common Council: 
 
In Common Council File No. 021136 the Department of City Development was 

directed to report back to the Common Council regarding the results of an economic 
analysis of industrial land in the City of Milwaukee.  The Department of City 

Development will be happy to present such results at an upcoming Economic 
Development Committee meeting. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Julie A. Penman 
Commissioner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
cc:  Alderman Hines, Chair, Economic Development Committee  
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